
HOUSED IN CAMBRIDGE

DROP-IN HOURS

Have a housing-related question?

Monday, June 5, 2023
5:30 - 8 p.m.

Main Library Community Room
449 Broadway

City staff will be available to answer your 
questions and provide information.

Housed IN Cambridge: Information to Open Doors 
is a citywide campaign designed to educate and 
inform residents on housing opportunities and 
housing related resources and services.

QUESTIONS?
Contact Maura Pensak

mpensak@cambridgema.gov

617-349-6337


